
FROM 1st JUNE 2025
IT WILL BE A CRIMINAL

OFFENCE TO SELL OR SUPPLY

SINGLE-USE
VAPES

The Scottish Government has banned the sale of disposable vapes in Scotland.
In order to align with a similar ban being introduced for the other nations of
the UK, the ban will come into force from 1st June 2025.

A single-use vape is a vape which is not designed or
intended to be re-used and includes any vape which is:
● not refillable,
● not rechargeable, or
● not refillable and not rechargeable
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